
 

 

Arkansas poultry growers, both commercial and backyard hobby flocks, need to review 
biosecurity protocol in light of the HPAI H5N1 avian influenza strain being found in the USA. 

Keep your birds safe with 
these biosecurity guidelines: 

Keep Your Distance 
Recognize the Signs of Illness 
Clean and Disinfect 
Do Not Bring Disease Home With You 
Practice Good Vermin Control 

Get Help/Report Anything Unusual in Your Birds 
John G. Nilz, DVM, Arkansas State Veterinarian. john.nilz@agriculture.arkansas.gov 501- 297-2250 
F. Dustan Clark, DVM, Arkansas Extension Poultry Veterinarian: fdclark@uark.edu, 479-957-4245 
Terry Conger, DVM, Poultry Health /Epidemiologist: Terry.H.Conger@aphis.usda.gov, 501- 224-9515 

For more information visit our webpage: 

uaex.uada.edu/avian-flu 
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